
 

 

September 21, 2016 

 

Parent/Guardian Survey Invitation Letter 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

 

In an effort to serve students and families better, North Haven High School conducts an annual 

parent/guardian survey. (We are also beginning a school-wide student survey this year.) We review your 

responses to the survey carefully and share them with our school-wide data team, Positive Behavior 

Intervention and Supports Team, Diversity Team and entire faculty. We examine results for positives 

that we can build on growth areas that require attention and improvement. 

 

We would appreciate your time in taking the NHHS Parent/Guardian survey. It is will be online through 

the end of September.  

 

Click Here to Take Parent/Guardian Survey 
 

 

If you have any concerns, ideas, or suggestions for the high school, you may include them in the survey 

or contact the school directly. I would be happy to speak with you. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Russell J. Dallai, Ed.D. 

Principal 

 

https://nhk12-my.sharepoint.com/personal/dallai_russell_north-haven_k12_ct_us/_layouts/15/guestaccess.aspx?guestaccesstoken=K3OjlUsr5qKwj%2f%2fokLjUx%2fMDdKd25XuFmcs99oIe1U4%3d&docid=1_1f6dbe6a37ddf43d292cc93458d4704ff&wdFormId=%7BF8B0277C%2DE526%2D4B6F%2DB930%2DB693E12F69B5%7D

